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Animals and Rockstars! What a combination! 

The children look amazing today! Lots of 
great costumes and hairdos!  

Brave children in 
KS1 with giant      

millipedes,          
cockroaches and 

even an armadillo! 

 

 

 

 

 

More pics on the class 
pages of the website 

 DATE EVENT 

Thursday 9th February— FHEPS Valentines Disco—children! 
6.00—7.30pm 

Tues 14th February Reception parents meal—11.45 

Friday 17th February Break up for half term 

Monday 27th February Return from half term 

Thursday 2nd March World Book Day. Bedtime story event 
in school for children and parents. 
5.30pm—6.30pm 

w/b 13th March Parent—Teacher Conversations 

Friday 31st March Break up for Easter 

Monday 17th April Return after Easter 

Mondays 1st and 8th May National Bank Holidays 

W/b Tues 9th May Year 6 SATs week 

Friday 26th May Break up for half term 

 

 

 

Being: Respectful, Resilient, Responsible,  

Reflective, Resourceful       

Well done to: 

  Class 1:  Harper—all round 5R Star 

 

  Class 2: Thomas—being resilient 

 

  Class 3: Bodhi—being resilient and reflective 

  

  Class 4: Emily—being respectful and resilient  

 

 Class 5: Ben—being reflective 

Ordering sandwiches at lunchtime:                                                                   
Link to order:  https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E  

Maths Workshop—Maths Shed 
and TTRS—2.30pm today 

Thank you to Mrs Lingham for 
sharing information about our 
maths platforms and how you 
can help at home with maths 
facts. Fluency in facts such as 

number bonds to 10 and times tables is so important for all areas of 
maths. Maths Shed and Times Table Rockstar is really good for this. If 

you were unable to come along today, the workshop will be on the 
maths curriculum page of the website. 

Online Safety—February Newsletter 

Please have a read of our Online Safety newsletter for this 
month. It always has some good tips—and if you have older 
children too. This months there’s information on Instagram (age 
13). Gacha Life (Pegi rating 9) and Fall Guys (Pegi rating of 3).   

There is also a useful article about Spotify—there was an article 
in the news recently claiming that Spotify was being used to 
groom a primary aged child by fake accounts and playlists     
targeting younger children.  

Reception Parents—school dinner: Valentines Day! 

Thank you to those of you who have completed the form to say you will 
be joining your child for lunch on Tuesday 14th February.  

Please can you ensure that you send in the money for BEFORE the date. 

Valentine’s Disco 

Please don’t forget that next Thursday 
is our Valentine’s Disco for all the chil-
dren. Doors will open at 6.00pm—entrance via the school 

hall door. Carriages at 7.30pm. Collection from the same door. 

£2.00 entrance cost which includes drinks. There will be snacks and 
other bits available to buy, so a little spending money is good too. 

Get that party wear out!!!! 

https://forms.office.com/e/0rehayRB8E

